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To All Interested Parties and Statutory 

Parties invited to the Preliminary Meeting 

 

Your ref:  

Our ref:  

Date: 

 

WS010005 

3 August 2022 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 99 
 
Application by Augean South Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension 
 
Notification of completion of the Examining Authority’s Examination 
 
As required by section 99 of the Planning Act 2008, I write to inform you that as the 
Examining Inspector, I completed the Examination of the above application at 23:59 on 2 
August 2022. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has contributed to the Examination through written 
submissions and participation in oral hearings. 
 
The findings and conclusions arising from the Examination, together with my 
Recommendation will be sent to the Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and 
Communities no later than 2 November 2022. 
  
Yours faithfully  
 

Simon Warder 
 

Simon Warder 
Examining Inspector 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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